
Upcoming game watches are scheduled for:  

 
Saturday – January 21st vs. Texas – 3:00 PM  

Monday – February 13th vs. Kansas State – 8:00 PM  

Saturday – February 25th vs. Missouri – 3:00 PM 

 
Yell, clap, eat, drink, and win a FREE cool raffle prize!!! 
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Roundball Luncheon 

With the fanfare KU flags and fight-songs, 

Coach Bill Self and Coach Bonnie Henrickson 

entered the Ramada Inn ballroom for the 

Annual Round Ball lunch on Wednesday, De-

cember 14th .  The lunch, a joint venture of 

the TJC and the KU Athletic Department, 

was attended by approximately 250 TJC 

members and guests, and also included the 

TJC Alumni pep band and staff from the KU 

Athletic Department. 

 

 A TJC Vice-President, Gerry McGuire, was 

the MC.  As both coaches spoke with humor 

intertwined, we got a coach’s view of per-

ceived strengths and weaknesses on each 

basketball team.  There were many questions 

from the audience, good food, and many val-

ued raffle prizes.  The most coveted was an 

autographed basketball from each team.  

 

Couldn’t attend?  Look for a similar event 

same time next year.  

Election of officers was held at the December 

Board Meeting and the results are as follows: 

 

President:   Dusty Wagoner 

Vice-Presidents:   

  Gerry McGuire  

  Rob Exon  

  Russ Cole 

Secretary:   Brad Koehn 

Treasurer:   Mary T. Decker 

Membership:   Nancy Kelley 

Historian:   Matt Dowd 

Newsletter:   Nancy Kelley 

Media Relations/Photographer:   

  Dave Heinemann 

Webmaster/Publisher:   

  Pat Maxon 

2012 Officers Elected  

Hawk Watch Info 

If you would like to 

help at any of the 

Hawk Watches please 

give Helen a call at 

233-6320. 

Upcoming TJC events. 
 
St. Patrick’s Day Parade:  March 17th 

Otto Schnellbacher Memorial Golf Tournament at FireKeeper Golf Course, June 8th 

Are you interested in watching games with other Topeka Jayhawk Club members?  Come 

to a “Hawk Watch”. 

 

Hawk Watch coordinators, Helen Miller and Kristi Maxon, have scheduled some dates at 

the Lazy Toad Restaurant Sports Bar and Lounge inside Fairlawn Plaza Mall on the west side. 

Pictures from this years Roundball luncheon 

can be viewed by going to our website 

www.topekajayhawkclub.com and click on 

the Photo Album link. 
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Membership Time... 

Topeka Jayhawk Club 

P.O. Box 67694 

Topeka, KS  66667 

Are you one of the 256 members who have not renewed your membership for calendar year 2012? 
 

Or, are you one of the 145 members who have renewed and have not picked up your gift, card, and free poster? 

 

If so, dedicated, hard working, Jayhawk crazy TJC volunteers will 

be inside Fairlawn Mall for your convenience to help you.  Please 

help them by bringing your pre-printed form. 

 

If none of these dates or times are convenient, feel free to drop 

by any of our Hawk watch events and take care of it at that time. 

While not a guarantee, we will try to have someone at each Hawk 

watch who can get you set up. 
 

 

There are still a few posters left and we are holding one for you.  Help limit the number of reminders we send 

out! 

 

And, if you are one of the 306 memberships who have renewed and who have picked up their gift items…a big 

THANK YOU for your support of the Topeka Jayhawk Club. 

Wednesday 01/18 5-7PM 

Saturday 01/21 10A-Noon 

Wednesday 01/25 5-7PM 

Saturday 02/04 10A-Noon 

Wednesday 02/15 5-7PM 

Saturday 02/18 10A-Noon 

Topeka Jayhawk Club 

TJC Telephone 
 
At this time, the TJC telephone number (271-1224) is NOT in service.  We hope to get it back and running in the near 

future. 

 

In the meantime you can contact the following: 

 

Dusty Wagoner, President 271-9156  for any general questions or concerns 

Nancy Kelley    354-8412  for any membership questions 

Mary T. Decker    273-3986  for any financial transactions or non-cashed checks 

Pat Maxon    273-0447  for any e-mail or web concerns 

There is no “WHOOO” in the Rock Chalk Chant 
 

There is a Facebook page which states it’s mission as: 

 
An opportunity to educate the current student population of the University of Kansas and all generations that there is 

not a "WHOO" or "WOO" cheer between the verses of the Rock Chalk Chant sung at various university events. 

 
It is quickly gathering steam and is nearing 900 members as I type this. If you would like to show your support for this 

movement, go to facebook and do a search on “There is no WHOOO in the Rock Chalk Chant”.  

We are now on Facebook. 
 

The Topeka Jayhawk Club is now on Facebook.  Just do a Facebook search on “Topeka Jayhawk Club” and it should 

pop up and you can then “Like” us. 


